
 

 
 

 
 

September 18, 2023 

 

 

Dear Friends,  

  

Last Friday evening, the Jewish community around the world began commemorating the 

High Holy Days, with the commemoration of Rosh Hashanah, the Jewish New Year. This 

is the beginning of the “Days of Awe,” which mark the annual ten-day period of reflection 

and repentance, culminating in Yom Kippur. Here at the University of Scranton, we have 

been blessed for many years by the Jewish community, and we continue to be grateful for 

students, faculty, and staff who especially commemorate these days.  

I write today, in the name of the division of Mission and Ministry, to wish the entire Jew-

ish community at the University, your families, friends, and congregations, Shanah tovah 

u’metukah, a good and sweet year, filled with many graces and blessings from our Creator.   

  

Sincerely,  

Dan Cosacchi  

 

Daniel Cosacchi, PhD 

Vice President for Mission and Ministry 

The University of Scranton 
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